

Lodi Police Department Presents 3rd Annual Public Safety Trunk Or Treat

Thursday, October 30

5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Lodi Police Department Join the Lodi Police Department for an evening of fun, safety, and community spirit! This family-friendly event, sponsored by the Lodi Police Foundation, is a safe and festive way for children to enjoy Halloween with their families while meeting the men and women who serve our city.

Organized by
Officer DeAnda
Featuring:
Decorated Trunks,
Candy, DJ,
Photo-Booths,
Food, and Public
Safety Showcases.

As always, first 100 kids at the Lodi PD table will receive a goodie bag!

Candy donations are welcome! All candy must be individually packaged and wrapped. Donations can be dropped off in the Lodi Police Department lobby.

Come for the treats, stay for the community!